
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Our TLC Carnival was such a fun-filled event where our children and parents were able 
to enjoy a great time together playing games, eating, and laughing!  We’d like to 
thank our parents for donating and volunteering at our carnival!  Not only was this a 
successful event for our parents and children, we raised almost $1000 that will be used 
towards purchasing tricycles and saving towards enhancing our security gate.  
Because of all your support, our children will be able to enjoy even more during their 
imaginative playtime! 
 
For the month of November, our preschool children will be learning about Pilgrims, 
Native Americans and Thanksgiving.  Pre-kindergarten students will also be learning 
about big and small, giant natures, giant man made things, and fairytale giants.  Our 
two and three year old students will be learning about giving thanks, sleeping, and 
manners. 
 
We invite you to participate in our Thanksgiving fruit basket and celebration event by 
bringing fruits on Tuesday November 25, 2014.  We will have a time of worship and a 
Thanksgiving Parade beginning 10:00 am on Wednesday November 26, 2014.  
 
Please be reminded that school will be closed on Monday, November 11, 2014 in 
observance of the Veterans holiday.  We will also be closed during the Thanksgiving 
Holiday on Thursday November 27, 2014 and Friday November 28, 2014.  We hope that 
you will enjoy this special time with your children and family during this holiday season. 
 
Our Kindergarten and Afterschool Children attending school in the Garden Grove 
District do not have school on 11/24, 11/25, 11/26, and 12/1.  We will provide full day 
activities for your child on those days.  If you plan to have your child attend TLC from 
the morning hours, we offer a very reasonable rate of ($11/day). Payment should be 
made by Wednesday November 5, 2014, to have your child attend.   
 
With Love, 
 
Mary Park 
Center Director 


